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Omar Ishmael <osishmae@gmail.com>
Wednesday, March 3, 2010 10:22 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I strongly disagree with the new proposed rules of regulation. I know and understand the risk involved
in trading in the foreign exchange markets. I don’t feel someone else should be able to regulate and
restrict my Freedom of Choice in trading forex. Thank you!


